
 
 

Grounds Maintenance – Important Information 

Please be advised that the District will be applying a pesticide application treatment on Saturday, 

May 3, 2025. 

Noticia Importante 

Por favor, tenga en cuenta que el Distrito aplicará un tratamiento de control de plagas molesto el 

sábado 3 de mayo de 2025. 

 

 

 

Integrated Pest Management 

 

Any parent or guardian of a student may request to receive written notice before any pesticide, 

other than an antimicrobial agent such as a disinfectant, or an insecticide or rodenticide bait, is 

used in a school building or on school grounds.   

 

Parents or guardians requesting written notice must submit such request in writing to: 

 

Lisa Cole 

Atwood Heights School District 125 

12150 S Hamlin Ave 

Alsip, IL 60803 

 

Notice will be given at least two days in advance. 


